@Tn-County Hospital

excellence . . . it’s our tradition

September 14, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

As Chief Executive Officer of the Tri-County Hospital, | have had the pleasure of
working with Bill Barritt and Josh Probasco of Beckenhauer Construction on our
recent Hospital project. Bill and Josh not only worked extremely well together but
with the rest of my staff and me.

This project consisted of a new addition and multi phase remodel which involved
lots of coordination. When ever | had a question or a problem Bill was extremely
prompt in responding to me. Josh did the same with day to day coordination of
my staff, keeping them informed of upcoming activities.

Bill and Josh worked very well with the architect, vendors and subcontractors to
ensure we received the best possible workmanship and a quality product when
the job was done. | would recommend Beckenhauer Construction to other

owners for Construction Management Services and look forward to working with
them on future phases of work.

Sincer

“Hiner, Jr., FACHE
Administrator
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